August 2018

Dear Parents,

The purpose of this letter is to let you know of a situation in which we need your support. One of our staff members has a severe allergy to mangos. The allergy is so severe that if the scent of a mango is in the air, she could experience Anaphylactic shock. For this reason, we respectfully request, for her safety, that you ensure that your students do not bring mangos for snack, breakfast or lunch. In addition, due to the severity of the allergy, please be sure to check all fruit juices to ensure that they do not contain mango juice. The allergy is also susceptible to any lotions or body sprays that may also contain mango. We truly appreciate your support in ensuring that our staff member remains healthy. Should you have any questions, please call or email either myself or Mrs. Jamail.

Thank you!

Julie Pryor and Maureen Jamail

512.858.3802